
MEDIA POLICY

Like most schools in the UAE, we would like to celebrate children's special achievements by inviting

press photographers and/or television or radio broadcasters into school now and again.

Photographs of children taken at school events

Parents and relatives of pupils should note that any photographs or video film they take at school

events are likely to contain images of other children whose parents will not have given permission for

them to be filmed or photographed. Such images should not be circulated more widely than the

family, i.e. they should just be for the family's use.

Any photographs or video film taken by parents or relatives must be solely for the individual family's

use and must not be distributed more widely.

In the Press

Parents will be asked to advise the school if they do not wish their children to be photographed or

take part in media activities in school. The school will make the assumption that unless advice from

parents has been received pupils will be able to take part in media activities.

In School Publications

In school publications, which include the school's website, individual children will not be identified.

This policy statement will be included in the school's prospectus. Extracts will also be included in

letters publicizing productions and events.
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